
Dear Hiring Manager, 

 

I am writing to express my interest in the Child Life Specialist position. As a highly motivated 

and compassionate individual, I am confident that my skills and experiences, as shown in my 

resume, align very well with the requirements of this position. 

 

During my time as a Brand Associate at Old Navy and a Cashier at Sweet Frog and currently, a 

Teachers Assistant at HeadStart Childcare, I learned customer service and communication skills 

with all ages, but especially with children, which are crucial for interacting with children and 

families in a supportive and empathetic manner. At all places of employment, I was recognized 

for my dedication and positive attitude, and my ability to create an organized and functional 

environment, which I believe translates to creating a comforting and engaging space for children. 

 

My volunteer work with Healthy Chesapeake, Southside SPCA, Heartland Horse Heroes, and 

Special Olympics Parades demonstrates my commitment to serving diverse communities and 

working with individuals of all ages and abilities. These experiences have given me a deep 

understanding of the importance of compassion, patience, and adaptability when working with 

vulnerable populations. 

 

As a College Student at Longwood University, I have developed strong organizational and 

leadership skills. I am eager to apply my skills in customer service, communication, and time 

management to support children and families during challenging times. 

 

I am passionate about making a difference and leaving a positive impact on the lives of children 

and believe that my genuine care and dedication would make me a valuable asset to your team. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to the opportunity to discuss how I 

can contribute to your organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

Callie Rosenberger 

Email: cal.rosenberger23@gmail.com 

Phone: (757)672-8496 
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